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July 26, 2022 
 
 
RE:  Hopemore Mine Annual Report | Weed Control 
 
We have conducted our weed control in accordance with our Weed Control Plan at the 
Hopemore Mine during the last year.  Toad flax and Canadian Thistle have been 
present in the last year, we conducted a thorough walk through of the property on June 
15, 2022 removing all weeds. We continue maintenance (removal) of throughout the 
property as needed.  Please see the attached map for location of weeds on property. 
 
Union Milling Contractors 
 
On behalf of: 
CJK Milling Company 
 
 



Weed Control Location


